
 

 

June 28, 2021 
 

RE21-0478 
 

Engineering Department of the City of La Crosse 
C/O Jay Crandall 
City Hall, 4th Floor 
400 La Crosse St. 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 

Dear Mr. Crandall: 
 

SUBJECT:   Dairyland Power Cooperative's Telecommunications Fiber Optic Line M01  
  City of La Crosse, La Crosse County, Wisconsin               (10700 W33611) 
 

Dairyland Power Cooperative will need to relocate some underground fiber optic line due to 
Wisconsin DOT’s upcoming Hwy Proj. 5163-07-02.  The area in question is a crossing 
underneath Hwy 14/61.  Dairyland has an existing Street Privilege Permit for the fiber optic line 
dating from the initial installation.  The existing SPP is permit #2109.  I would like to request an 
amendment to the permit to reflect the relocation of the fiber optic line due to WisDOT’s 
previously referenced highway project. 
 
I reached out to you earlier this year to discuss this.  You recommended I send a letter asking 
for the amendment, along with WisDOT’s approval of Dairyland’s workplan to relocate the fiber 
optic line.  Please find attached WisDOT’s approval of Dairyland’s workplan for the fiber optic 
relocation for Hwy Proj. 5163-07-02.  I had previously sent you Dairyland’s proposed plan to 
relocate the fiber optic line on December 16th, 2020. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rob D. Maly 
Right of Way Agent  
Real Estate & Right of Way 
 

RMA: 
 

Enclosure 
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